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Please do not mess with a proven, ethical and much-needed system that allows most 

registered voters to actually vote.  While Trump and other states are seeking to 

seriously impede voters, particularly non-white, non-wealthy, non urban voters, 

Oregon can rightly be proud of their current system. Don't change it. 


